
Plastic Bag Ban Goes into Effect Thursday September 10th. 

 

As of September 10th, 2020 Hudson stores will no longer be allowed to give out plastic bags at 

point of sale. Paper bags will be available. Customers are encouraged to bring their own 

reusable bags, or to purchase them at most grocery stores. Plastic bags will still be used for 

produce, meat, dry cleaning, newspapers and a few other products. 

 

Please plan your trips to the store by keeping reusable bags in the car. Thanks for helping 

Hudson to become a part of the solution to the ever growing plastic problem affecting our 

water, health, wildlife and food supply. 

 

If you would like more general information or information on how to clean your reusable bags 

please visit:  https://sites.google.com/greenhudson.org/home/initiatives/plastic-reduction 

Any questions, email Green Hudson at info@greenhudson.org. or call the Conservation 

Commission at (978)562-2948. 

 

Thanks! 

https://sites.google.com/greenhudson.org/home/initiatives/plastic-reduction

